
PARENT GOVERNOR 
VACANCY AT WILBERFORCE 
SIXTH FORM COLLEGE

BECOME A PARENT GOVERNOR
•  Become involved in overseeing

College activities.

•  Use your experience and knowledge
to make a difference.

•  Gain new skills and experience.

•  Help shape the strategic direction
of the College.

•  Monitor the financial well-being
of the College.

•  Meet new people and network.

WHAT SKILLS ARE NEEDED? 
•  Commitment to improving education.

•  Ability to work as part of a team and take
collective responsibility for decisions.

•  Willingness to learn.

•  Commitment to the college’s core values.

•  Basic literacy, numeracy and IT skills.

•  Training and support is available to all
new and existing Governors.

INTERESTED? 
•  To become a Parent Governor you must be

a parent/carer of a current student.

•  You must attend Full Corporation meetings
(4x per year) and one or two other committee
meetings per term.

•  Meetings are usually midweek 4:30pm-6:30pm 
on site.

•  All Governors must complete safeguarding 
checks (DBS). 

Our governing body have a passionate commitment to service 
the community in which Wilberforce College is located, and 
sets high expectations for the College and its students. 

The governing body are now welcoming applications 
from parent / carers to fill a Parent Governor vacancy. 

HOW TO APPLY
Complete the Parent Governor Application Form available online at: Wilberforce.ac.uk/governance 
and submit to the Clerk to the Corporation as soon as possible.

For more information please contact Laura Skarratt, 
Clerk to the Corporation at Laura.Skarratt@wilberforce.ac.uk
or telephone 01482 711688


